
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 1 By Councillor Corbett for answer by 

the Convener of the Finance and 
Resources Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 28 April 2016  

   

Question  In light of the revelation that an estimated £128m of Lothian 

Pension Fund assets are invested in companies which trade 

in the military or defence sectors, what representations will 

be made by the council to the review being carried out, in 

2016, by the Scheme Advisory Board of the Scottish LGPS 

into investment criteria of public pension funds; and what 

account will be taken of members’ views in that process? 

Answer   
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